
 

Dr David R Brown 

104A Haig Road, Auchenflower 

Rosalie Milton Clinic 

21 August 2023 

 

Dear All 

I have decided to withdraw my regular clinical practice at Rosalie Milton Clinic (RMC) as of the end of 

November 2023 to enjoy my family, and concentrate on my interests in Cattle Management with my 

son.  

I wish to thank all my patients, for their support and trust over the last 46 years. I have always 

enjoyed working with you and have always felt valued.  

I have become close to many of you and I am grateful for that.  

Please be reassured that your continued care is at the forefront of the minds of those that remain in 

practice at the clinic. They will remain fully capable of continuing to provide the best possible care 

for you on an ongoing basis in my absence. All your notes and medical information remain available 

to practitioners at RMC.  

Should you decide to seek medical care elsewhere, a copy of your file can be transferred upon your 

request, via your new GP’s consent form.  It will need to be sent to reception via email 

(reception@rosaliemc.com.au) . 

 

I wish you all well.  

 

Dr David R Brown 


